
 
  

  

      

 

All, 

 

In this week's bulletin there is information about the #GetSetWeekend Prize Draw, Launch of the 2022 

Disability Cricket Champion Club Programme and General Conduct Regulations 
   

 

#GetSetWeekend Prize Draw Registration is Now LIVE! 

 

This year’s #GetSetWeekend will be held on 26-27 March when clubs up and down the country will 

be encouraged to prepare their clubs and get ready for what is shaping up to be an exciting season! 

 

Registration to be entered into our #GetSetWeekend prize draw is now open. To read the full 

competition T+Cs and enter the draw please click on the link via the button below. Prizes include 

International and Hundred tickets, signed shirts and B&Q Vouchers. 

We would also like to remind you that we have uploaded some assets to the ECB Resource Hub to 

help you promote your weekend. 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7S9HE-7G4FFF-4QQ3AB-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7S9HE-7G4FFF-4QQ3AC-1/c.aspx


 

  

 

   

 

Launch of the 2022 Disability Cricket Champion Club Programme 

 

We are delighted to launch the 2022 Disability Cricket Champion Club programme. The Disability 

Cricket Champion Club programme is designed to provide direct support to cricket clubs across 

England and Wales to deliver inclusive and accessible opportunities for disabled people within their 

community. The initiative which launched last year saw 1,200 participants supported to engage in 

the game and become valued members of their local cricket club. 

 

In 2022 the ECB seek to support a further 100 cricket clubs to become Disability Cricket Champion 

Clubs. This includes brand new equipment, online training, and local support for volunteers, and 

coaches, and seed funding to help towards the new activity. 

 

For further information please follow the link below. 

 

 

General Conduct Regulations 

Register Now ECB Resource Hub 

Cricket Champion Clubs 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7S9HE-7G4FFF-4QTI57-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7S9HE-7G4FFF-4QQ3A4-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7S9HE-7G4FFF-4QQ3AD-1/c.aspx


 

The purpose of the General Conduct Regulations is to provide a single set of regulations which sets 

standards of conduct that can be applied consistently throughout recreational cricket and aid 

cricketing organisations when establishing and running their disciplinary process. For the 2022 

season, the Regulations are mandatory for County Cricket Boards and ECB Accredited Premier 

Leagues. Other cricket organisations in recreational cricket are also encouraged to implement the 

Regulations for the 2022 season. 

 

For more information, please follow the link below. 

 

ECB Anti-Discrimination Code 
     

As part of the on-going EDI work within cricket and alongside the recent Game-wide commitments 

the ECB are publishing the following guidance to the Anti-Discrimination Code.  

 

We would ask all Clubs and Leagues to adopt this code, more information can be found by clicking 

the button below.  

 

General Conduct Regulations 

Anti-Discrimination Code 

https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7S9HE-7G4FFF-4QQ3BM-1/c.aspx
https://ecb-comms.co.uk/1FT6-7S9HE-7G4FFF-4QRGD6-1/c.aspx


England & Wales Cricket Board, Lord's Cricket Ground, London, NW8 8QZ 

   

      

 
 


